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Supervisor Veerkamp recommending the Board direct staff to explore the feasibility of entering into a

services agreement with a federal lobbyist to represent the interests of El Dorado County in areas

such as transportation, economic development, agriculture, homelessness and housing, and return to

the Board during Fiscal Year 2017/18 budget process with a recommendation in this regard.
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